

1801 W Broadway Ave., St. Peter, MN 56082 \* 507.931.2810 \* johnirelandschool.org

December 15, 2021

Dear Friends of John Ireland Catholic School.

Greetings from the staff, students, and parents of John Ireland Catholic School! We have been blessed with much growth in enrollment and learning since COVID began in the Spring of 2020. Some things are different, but we are learning and growing together!

We will be hosting our annual Luck of the Irish event on Saturday, March 19, 2022. Our hope is for the event to be back to as 'normal' as possible. Our event will begin with a fun run/walk in the morning and a dinner, auction, and games in the evening.

Each year our Luck of the Irish event raises needed funds to assist us in reaching our educational goals, and it helps keep our tuition cost down for our families. Past support of our community businesses and alumni has been a major factor contributing to our financial success. We realize COVID has brought a variety of challenges for many of our supporters,

and we understand if you are unable to give as you have in the past. However, if you find you are able to give a monetary donation or donate an item for our auction, we would appreciate your support. In return, we will promote your business as a donor in our newsletters, bulletins, and website.

Please consider how you or your business can best support John Ireland Catholic School at this time. If you decide to donate to our event, please contact us or send your donation to the school no later than March 1st so we can prepare and process your donation. If you are unable to donate to our event at this time, we will keep you in our prayers and pray 2022 brings you much joy and peace.

Please contact me if you have questions at 507.931.2810 or email me at <u>colleen.wenner@johnirelandschool.org</u>. Thank you for your time and consideration!

Blessings to you! Colleen Wenner, Principal

